
 

 

A big thank you to everyone who took part in Salisbury’s sunflower growing competition, 

which was organised by the School Council. Although the weather hasn’t been the best for 

growing plants, we have still had some fantastic entries.  

Our winners for the tallest sunflower in each year group were: 

Nursery -  Aarudh 
Year 1 -  Ahanah 
Year 2 -  Natasha 
Year 3 -  Sobhan 
Year 4 -  Mustafa 
Year 5 -  Fatimah 
Year 6 -  Rahib 

 

Well done to everyone who took part, and we can’t wait to see how tall next year’s 

sunflowers grow! 

 


